City of Portsmouth
Department of Public Works

June 9, 2006

Addendum #1
Lower Court Street Reconstruction

This addendum forms part of the original document marked Lower Court Street
Reconstruction.

The bid opening date has been changed:
e Sealed bids will be received by the City of Portsmouth at the office of the
Purchasing Department until 2:00 PM (local time) on June 23, 2006 and then

publicly opened and read aloud.

The above paragraph replaces the original paragraph on page A-1.1 of the
Contract Documents and Technical Specifications dated April 2006.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do
so may subject a bidder to disqualification.



